




23<sup>rd</sup> October 2017

## NOTICE OF FORTHCOMING MEETINGS

<b>Monday 30<sup>th</sup> October 2017 at 7.30pm at the Village Hall, Hexton Road.</b>	<b>Planning Committee</b>
<p><b><u>AGENDA</u></b></p> <p>17/246 Apologies for Absence</p> <p>17/247 Specific Declarations of Interest (<i>Cllrs may make declarations pertaining to the agenda at this point or at any point during the meeting</i>).</p> <p>17/248 Approval of the minutes of the committee meeting held on 26<sup>th</sup> June 2017</p> <p>17/249 Matters Arising – for information only.</p> <p>17/250 Update on planning applications refused/granted - for information only.</p> <p>17/251 Update on enforcement notices.</p> <p>17/252 Application for street trading consent for hot food - Lil Smoke Shack Layby A6 Barton Bypass (Southbound towards Luton)</p> <p>17/253 New Planning Applications :</p> <p><b>CB/17/01747/FULL 77-79 Hexton Road, Barton-le-Clay</b> - Detached dwelling to the rear of 77 - 79 Hexton road.</p> <p><b>CB/17/04725/FULL 90 Manor Road, Barton-le-Clay</b> - Replacement 2 storey dwelling</p> <p><b>CB/17/04510/FULL 2 Windsor Road, Barton-le-Clay</b> - 2 Storey rear, side and front extension with rooms in the roof.</p> <p><b>CB/17/04735/FULL 3 Churchill Road, Barton-le-Clay</b> - Erection of first floor and single storey side extension.</p> <p><b>CB/TCA/17/00420 2 Clipstone Mews, Barton-le-Clay</b> - Sever and strip ivy from Hawthorne tree and reduce overhang into garden on no. 3.</p> <p><b>CB/TCA/17/00415 6 Clipstone Mews, Barton-le-Clay</b> - Hawthorne tree and reduce overhang into garden on no. 3.</p> <p><b>CB/17/04555/FULL 24 Norman Road, Barton-le-Clay</b> - Single storey rear extension, removal of existing conservatory, insertion of first floor window on rear elevation.</p> <p><b>CB/17/04556/FULL 32 Old Road, Barton-le-Clay</b> - Single storey side extension.</p> <p>17/254 To Consider NALC response to consultation 'Finding the right homes in the right places'</p> <p>17/255 Any other business of an <u>urgent nature or for inclusion on the next agenda</u> - for info only</p>	<p><b>Members:</b></p> <p>G. Gardner (Chair) J. Roberts (Vice-Chair) M. McNulty A. Watson D. Gunter (Ex officio) L. Davison-Williams (Ex officio)</p> <p><b>Minutes:</b> Locum Assistant</p>
<b>Monday 30<sup>th</sup> October 2017 at 8.30pm at the Village Hall, Hexton Road.</b>	<b>Leisure Committee</b>
<p><b><u>AGENDA</u></b></p> <p>17/256 Apologies for Absence</p> <p>17/257 Specific Declarations of Interest (<i>Cllrs may make declarations pertaining to the agenda at this point or at any point during the meeting</i>).</p> <p>17/258 Approval of the minutes of the committee meeting held on 25<sup>th</sup> September 2017.</p> <p>17/259 Matters Arising – for information only.</p> <p>17/260 Acknowledgement of Playground Inspection of 9<sup>th</sup> October, 17<sup>th</sup> &amp; 23<sup>rd</sup> October 2017.</p> <p>17/261 Acknowledgement of Fitness Equipment Inspection of 9<sup>th</sup>, 17<sup>th</sup> &amp; 23<sup>rd</sup> October 2017.</p> <p>17/262 To Consider safety surface quotes for Norman Road playarea.</p> <p>17/263 Update on Swing Grant Application.</p> <p>17/264 Feedback on Allotment Skip Opening.</p> <p>17/265 Allotment skip trip hazard.</p> <p>17/266 To consider Allotment 1 off deposit.</p> <p>17/267 Advertising Vacant Allotments.</p> <p>17/268 Maintenance for Vacant Allotments.</p> <p>17/269 To discuss suggestions for Allotment Plot area 56-60.</p>	<p><b>Members:</b></p> <p>B. Thomas (Chair) A. Channon (Vice-Chair) G. Gardner J. Paxton D. Gunter (Ex officio) L. Davison-Williams (Ex officio)</p> <p><b>Minutes:</b> Locum Assistant</p> 

<p><b>Monday 30<sup>th</sup> October 2017 at 9.00pm at the Village Hall, Hexton Road.</b></p>	<p><b>Horticultural Show Sub Committee</b></p>
<p><b><u>AGENDA</u></b></p> <p>17/270 Apologies for Absence</p> <p>17/271 Specific Declarations of Interest (<i>Cllrs may make declarations pertaining to the agenda at this point or at any point during the meeting</i>).</p> <p>17/272 Post-mortem for Horticultural Show 2017.</p> <p>17/273 To consider how 2018 show can attract more entrants.</p> <p>17/274 Confirmation of 2018 show date 8<sup>th</sup> September 2018.</p> <p>17/275 Approval guest attendance at next meeting.</p>	<p><b>Members:</b></p> <p>G. Gardner (Chair)</p> <p>B. Thomas (Vice-Chair)</p> <p>Mr. A Low</p> <p>D. Gunter (Ex- officio)</p> <p>L. Davison-Williams (Ex-officio)</p> <p><b>Minutes:</b> Locum Assistant</p>
<p><b><u>Next meeting:</u></b></p> <p><b>Monday 13<sup>th</sup> November 2017 at 7.30pm at the Village Hall, Hexton Road</b></p>	<p><b>Full Council.</b></p>

